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Hi  
 
I would like to express my support for the Government’s decision to cut the rail line at Wickham.  As 
someone who works at Honeysuckle and experiences every day the ugly barrier between Hunter Street and 
the harbour that the rail line creates, I believe this decision is essential to the revitalisation of the Newcastle 
CBD. 
 
Regards, 
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